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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

 

If you have a child who will be heading into kindergarten this coming September, here is some important information for 

you.  

 

Registration period: Monday, January 28 – Friday, February 1.  

 

All registration is done online here: SD62 Registration https://registration.sd62.bc.ca/apps/SookeStudents 

In the event there are more students than spaces available in kindergarten, student enrolment will be approved based on the 

following: 

1. re-enrolling students 

2. a catchment area child who has a sibling currently attending the school 

3. a catchment area child 

4. a non-catchment child who has a sibling currently attending the school 

5. a non-catchment child 

6. a non-school district child 

These enrolment priorities apply to all new registrations and transfer requests.  

NEW – Documentation requirements 

The district has updated the documents required for registration. Please take a look at the SD62 Registration Guide for 

details on what types of documentation you will need to provide in order to register your child successfully. 

http://www.sd62.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/11/2018/11/Registration-Guide.pdf 

New immigrant families (permanent residents, refugees or those on work/study permit or diplomatic visas): 

Please contact the SD62 International Office at 250-474-9818 or in person at 200-814 Goldstream Avenue before 

completing the online registration. 

Please visit the Registration page on our website for more information. http://www.sd62.bc.ca/parents/registration/ 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the school.  

Sincerely,  

 

 

Bryan Johnson 

Principal 
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